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Fellow Ring 16 Members: Thanks to all who came 
to our fi rst meeting this year, a great turnout! The 
magic and mentalism, as always, excellent. Looking 
forward to hopefully seeing you next week at our 
2nd meeting for the year. A special thank you and 
good luck to Tim Grant, as he is living in Nashville 
now. Tim, hope to see you when you can join us. 
Also, I have not made it to one of our Magic Jam 
Sessions hosted by Jeff Day, however, I am going 
to make it a point to do so, and hope you can also. 
Jeff Day said they have had good turnouts, and 
they are a lot of fun, and very helpful to any magic 
and mentalism you are working on. I am looking 
forward to these, also. See you next week!

Presidential Ponderings
Bill Canaday - President IBM Ring 16

February Meeting

Tuesday February 2nd - 7pm
Memphis Botanic Gardens

Theme: 
Valentine Magic

Routines from Your Favorite 
Magic Book
-------------

Our annual initiation will 
occur next month 

during our March 1 meeting





From Our Treasurer
Martin Seiler
2016 dues are now due for 2016.  They are $15.  
I will be taking up dues next at the next meeting 
or members can send me a check, payable to the 
Society of Memphis Magicians at:  Martin Seiler, 
4635 Park Ave. Memphis, TN.

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January Meeting Photos
Grayson Smith - Photographer

Annette Tillstrom

Joey Butler

Adam Dawidow

Jeff Day

January Business Meeting
John Sorrell
Lectures - Martin Mercy - Voted Not to Book

Visitors - Richard Wamble, Adam Dawidow

Events - New Year’s Eve at Southland Greyhound 
Park worked by Tim Grant, Mike Speros, 
Jeff Day

 Germantown Care Unit - Alan Underwood
 St Jude Target House - Jeff Day
 Hunt & Polo Club - Mike Speros

Jim Henson’s Mr. Magic Brick & Morter Magic 
Shop closed in Little Rock 12/31.

Jeff Day & Kathy Kat attended Piff the Magic 
Dragon show in Nashville

Monday Night Magic Jams return to Germantown 
Presbyterian church January 11. Every 
othre Monday - 6:30-8:45

Martin Seiler gave preliminary Treasurer Report. 
He is contacting Tim Grant to get access 
to the club checking account transferred.

2016 Dues are due and Martin will begin collecting 
them at the March meeting.

Ring 16 Initiations to be performed by Annette 
Tillstrom and Tyler Cook






